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March 26, 2020 
 
Dear NBNA Members and Partners: 
 
As the situation around COVID-19 continues to rapidly unfold, the global 
economy finds itself in an unprecedented business environment. We know 
that many of our members and partners are actively engaged in the day-to-day 
of caring for very ill patients or facing the daily challenges of managing the 
needs of staff, patients and supplies during this unprecedented crisis in the 
United States. 
 
The NBNA Board and Staff will continue to provide updates on the status of 
the 2020 Annual Conference at the Diplomat Hotel in Hollywood, Florida.   
At this time, we are proceeding with the planning for this year’s conference.   
 
We will continue to communicate with officials at the Diplomat Resort and 
Spa, the Ft. Lauderdale Convention and Visitors Bureau, and others who 
provide services for the conference. This will enable us to make informed 
decisions so that we may provide you with updates over the weeks ahead.  
 
As a valued member and partner, NBNA is committed to keeping you 
informed during these challenging times.   
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